
 Year 6          Homework        5.9.18 

Due on the 10.09.18 

Children have been given their 
weekly spellings to practise. Each 
spelling word should be used in a 
sentence, written in their English 
Book. 

They have also been given a Maths 
worksheet to be completed in 
their Maths Homework Book. 
Please ensure that these are 
accomplished for Monday next 
week.  


